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____________________________________________________________________________________________________
02.02.2022 Letter

2 February 2022

Mango Medtech Limited
Office 105, Regus
155 Fanshaw Street
Auckland 1010

To Whom It May Concern,

RE: Endorsement letter for the Electronic Depth Gauge device supplied by Mango Medtech

I have been using the Electronic Depth Gauge device since late 2021 and have been very pleased with the device’s ease of use,
accuracy, and its effectiveness in terms of reduction of implant wastage. The device in my experience has had good utility in spinal
surgery for accurate determination of screw length and also has been very useful as a pedicle wall feeler.

The device is far simpler to use than a traditional depth gauge due to its clear LED display and tip design. The single use nature of the
device is advantageous, as traditional depth gauges are commonly contaminated by bone fragments that escape routine CSSD
processes.

From a cost effectiveness post of view, reduction in the likelihood of implant wastage or return to theatre due to an inaccurate screw
length or placement makes intuitive sense.

I will continue to use the Electronic Depth Gauge, and have found the product support from Greg and the team at Mango Medtech
exemplary.

Yours sincerely

Mr Phillip Insull BHB MBChB FRACS
Orthopaedic & Spinal Surgeon

Dictated but not sighted by the author


